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November 26, 2021 
VIA EMAIL ONLY 

Municipalities of Ontario 

Dear Sirs: 

RE: AGCO Use of Lottery Funds by Charitable Organizations 

Please be advised the following resolution was passed at the November 22, 2021 

Council meeting of Wellington North. 

THAT the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Wellington North receive Report 

CLK 2021-029 being a report on lottery licensing; 

AND FURTHER THAT Council direct staff to issue correspondence to all service groups 

who have held lottery licenses in the past 24 months that lottery funds may not be used 

for municipal capital facilities, pursuant to the Alcohol and Gaming Authority Rules 

(AGCO); 

AND FURTHER THAT service groups be encouraged to draft their own letters to their 

Member Provincial Parliament using the template provided or their own version. 

AND FURTHER THAT the Clerk forward this resolution and draft MPP letter to our 

Member of Parliament as well as the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO), 

Association of Municipal Clerks and Treasurers of Ontario (AMCTO), member 

municipalities and the AGCO.  

Yours truly 

Karren Wallace 

Karren Wallace 
Director of Legislative Services, Clerk 
Ext 4227 
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